The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop meeting on Tuesday, November 28, 2017 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library and Learning Commons. The meeting began at approximately 6:35 pm.

Heather
Altenburg

⊠ Kimberly Carr

Susana Measelle Hubbs Joanna Morrissey Barbara Powers Elizabeth Scifres

## **WORKSHOP - MINUTES**

The School Board was presented with information regarding K-12 Response to Intervention (RtI), and Gifted and Talented programming.

Respectfully submitted,

Howard P. Colter

Interim Superintendent of Schools